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Media Release

Regional critical care nurses, our miracle workers
Regional critical care nurses all over Australia and New Zealand help to perform life-saving miracles in Intensive Care Units (ICUs) everyday. This vital work is supported by funds raised by the Intensive Care Foundation’s Annual Appeal which runs from 10-23 April. The Appeal aims to raise funds for clinical research to ensure Australia and New Zealand ICUs remain amongst the best in the world.
Regional ICUs admit critically ill people suffering from severe illnesses and injuries such as: heart attacks, road accidents, snake bites, trauma and farm accidents.

The days in regional ICUs for critical care nurses are busy, long and never easy. Many regional nurses also have to travel long distances to get to their local hospital and may stay overnight at their workplace. 

Despite of all the daily challenges of being a critical care nurse in a regional ICU, these miracle workers are passionate about their job, have a strong team spirit and are committed to their community. They know that the work they do can mean the difference between life and death.

The Intensive Care Foundation supports regional critical care nurses through nursing research grants and education grants. The Mike Cowdroy and Intensive Care Foundation Education Grant aims to support the education and training of regional nurses. Last year grant’s was awarded to Ms Janet Berry for her paper: Nurses caring for the patient and family: a paradox?  The Foundation is also working on a patient information booklet to help explain what happens during and after ICU. 
The chairman of the Intensive Care Foundation, Associate Professor George Skowronski, recognises that education and training help regional critical care nurses to overcome the daily challenges they face in ICUs. 

“The Foundation encourages all rural nurses to apply for the 2007 Mike Cowdroy and Intensive Care Foundation Education Grant. Don’t forget applications close 30 June,” A/Prof Skowronski said.
You can help fund vital research projects to save more lives by supporting this year’s Intensive Care Appeal.  You can buy a colourful wristband or key ring at any ANZ branch across Australia, or your local Intensive Care Unit.  You’ll not only look good, but you’ll feel good too.
For more information about the Intensive Care Foundation please visit www.intensivecareappeal.com or call (03) 9340 3444.  Donations: 1300 650 254 or via our website.
- ENDS-
PHOTO: Getty Images photographer, Ian Waldie, has photographed several intensive care units throughout Sydney hospitals.  A range of this imagery can be licensed from www.gettyimages.com/news from 15 March.
INTERVIEW: A/Prof George Skowronski, Chairman of the Intensive Care Foundation and ICU Director.  Spokes people and case studies for each state are also available for interview. 
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